
 

 

January 20, 2025 
 
Subject: Traffic Calming on Dyke Road  
 
Dear Councillors, 
 
We’re writing to express support for the speed limit reduction and physical traffic calming measures 
proposed for Dyke Road.  
 
While there is currently a gravel trail that people cycling can use beside Dyke Road, not all bikes can 
ride safely on gravel. By reducing vehicle speeds along Dyke Road to 30 km/hr, most people will feel 
comfortable riding on the road - not just experienced cyclists. In turn, this reduces conflicts between 
people cycling and walking. Traffic calming local roads like this is a very cost-effective way to extend 
Richmond’s comfortable cycling network. 
 
Thank you, 
Jesse Li and Devyn Cairns 
Co-chairs, Richmond/YVR Local Committee, HUB Cycling 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About HUB Cycling 
 
HUB Cycling is a charitable not for profit organization that has spent over 25 years removing barriers to cycling 
in Metro Vancouver, while cultivating the health, environmental, and economic benefits that active transportation 
can bring. HUB has educated thousands of people, motivated thousands more, and championed improvements 
that #UnGapTheMap to create a connected cycling network. HUB Cycling’s mission is to get more people cycling 
more often. HUB Cycling has over 4,000 members and more than 60,000 direct supporters. HUB Cycling has 10 
volunteer committees across Metro Vancouver that encourage cycling for all ages and abilities (AAA) in 
municipalities across Metro Vancouver. For more information, visit bikehub.ca. 

HUB Cycling, 312 Main Street, Vancouver BC, V6A 2T2 

https://bikehub.ca/get-involved/ungapthemap
http://www.bikehub.ca

